
TO: All Members of the General Assembly

FROM: Representative Harry Readshaw, Member, 36tt Legislative District

DATE: February IO,2O72

RE: Voluntary Contribution System to Support PA Gettysburg Monument
Project

In the near future, I will be introducing legislation that will provide a space on the
Pennsylvania individual income tax return form whereby an individual may voluntarily
designate a contribution for the Pennsylvania State Memorial and all the unit
monuments and markers dedicated to Pennsylvania regiments that served at
GettJrsburg and the preservation of the battlefield positions those units defended in
1863. The desired donation refund amount is designated by the individual.

I reaJize that the current session is coming to an end, but I am positioning the idea for
future consideration in the upcoming session.

If you wish to cosponsor this legislation, please contact Margaret Tricarico at
mtricarico@pahouse.net or by calling 717-772'5568 (Democratic Caucus Extension
6168).

Thank you!


